
Confederations commit to mobilise against 
government budget plan

 Italy 

The three main trade union confederations - CGIL, CSIL and UIL - are united in 
rejecting the government budget which they regard as wrong and short-sighted, 
failing to provide resources for growth, development and investment. The 
confederations are committed to mobilise against the plans with a national 
demonstration planned for later this month. They point out that the budget fails to 
provide the necessary investment in social infrastructure, particularly in health and 
education, and with inadequate provisions to cover the renewal of collective 
agreements for public sector workers and a continuing block on public sector 
recruitment.
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